
My name is Christian Elian Carrera Herrera, I am a 17-year-old student from Zihuatanejo Guerrero, I only live 
with my mom Rosalba while my brother Erick works abroad. 

I have been part of the Niños Adelante Foundation for more than three years and my sponsors are Douglas and 
Patricia Sederquist, who have helped me a lot with my studies and even sponsored my English classes and now 
I can write this letter for you, so I am very grateful to them. I just finished high school with an average grade of 
9.76, and thanks to the kind José Bustos informing me that I could be a candidate for the special scholarship for 
university students, something that I had always wanted to make my university studies posible.  

Well, I want to study a medical degree to become a doctor of medicine at the "Universidad Michocán de San 
Nicolás de Hidalgo" in the city of Morelia. I am very happy to have been accepted to this university since it is 
recognized for having a good quality education. 

Therefore, having the support from my scholarship will be a relief and will certainly benefit my academic 
performance by allowing me to achieve my goal of being a well qualified doctor in pursuit of the health and well-being of the people of my 
community. My aspirations are to be a useful and good person for Mexico, to be financially stable and to help others just like the Niños 
Adelante Foundation and my sponsors have done for with me these years. 

 


